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Key Stage 1 Homework Policy 

 
A selection of home learning activities linked to current learning and designed to develop a range of 
skills will be sent home each term by class teachers.  
 
Children will be asked to choose one task to complete each week which should then be recorded and 
returned to school.  
 
The way that homework is recorded and returned will depend on the task, for example: in the child’s 
homework book, uploaded onto Class Dojo, a photo, a comment from a parent/carer, a written 
review of the task etc.  
 
 
Reading 
 
All children in KS1 will be bringing home two different books each week: a reading practice book 
matched to your child’s current phonic stage and a sharing book; to read and enjoy together. Children in 
KS1 should read/ be read to daily with an adult at home. Please record any reads completed in reading 
records to receive a Class Dojo point! 
 
 
Additional home learning  
We will be uploading a termly spelling overview and our Key Instant Recall Facts (KIRFS) document to 
the school website and Class Dojo. These are to inform you of our spelling and mental arithmetic 
focuses for the term. Practising these spellings and key maths skills at home with your child is welcomed 
and would support your child’s learning in school. Our Little Wandle scheme includes many spelling 
elements with daily spelling practice, so we will not be having weekly spelling tests in school. 
 
Thank you for supporting your child with their homework.  
 


